
 

          

   The Epiphany of the Lord 

     Saturday, January 5 

  5:00 p.m.  Vigil Mass 

       + St. John Neumann 

   +Lou & +Ann Gambo  

         Sunday, January 6 

 8:30 a.m.   +Joseph George Popovich  
10:00 a.m  +John B. Maggio, MD 

 5:00 p.m.      People of the Parish 

            Monday, January 7 

7:30 a.m.   Memorial Society  

     Tuesday, January 8   

7:30a.m.    +Severina S. Relenas 

         Wednesday, January 9 

5:00 p.m.  +Andrew Chupka 

7:30 a.m. Thursday, January 10 

  +Jean Marcinczyk 

7:30 a.m.  Friday, January 11            

   +Alex Pamatmat 

   Saturday, January 12 

 5:00 p.m.  Vigil Mass 

  +John Certo  

The Baptism of the Lord 

            Sunday, January 13 

  8:30 a.m.     People of the Parish 

 10:00 a.m.   +George Kuebler 

   5:00 p.m.   +Daniel Smith 
   

  Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for January 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

       Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 

 
December 23 - $ 5,385.00 

Mail Collection (two weeks) -$1,280.00 
 

Christmas Collection - $ 11,318.00 
Christmas Mail - $1,657.00 

Christmas Collection to date -  $12,975.00 
 

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 
in your will and estate planning.     

 
Week of December 28- January 4 

MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 
 

+Candle for Mary+ 

People of the Parish 

Offerings are available for a loved one or special 
intention. Call the parish office for details. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Florence Unverzagt, Kristin Rein, Maria C Silva, 
Margaret Drack, Luke Mayell, Jean Obst, 

Noel Gowran, Mary Ann Pillo, John Gregor, 

Helen Kovacs, Carol Ostrowski, Roger Gregor, 

Emerson Harper, Patricia Ronan, Joyce Hanula,  

Joan Petersen, Susan Wiecek Shecter, Ines LuSoto, 

Louis Kadubic, Maryanne Goccia, Patricia Doyle,  

Judi Zyskowski, Samuel Saloom, Jr, Claire Watson, 

Kathleen McGreevy, Debbie Canuso-Danley,  

Josephine Dehlinger, Peggy Reynolds, Rebecca Rannazzisi, 

Catherine Cantasano, Michael Majewski, Karen Kleinschmidt, 

Renee Giliberti, Genevieve Mroczko, Bernadette Haase,  

Phyllis Mason, Gloria Gregor-Hughes, Nicole Calella. 

 Please keep us updated on your loved ones. 
 

January 6, 2019 – Epiphany of Our Lord 

“…the Gentiles are co-heirs, members of the same body, 

and co-partners in the promise in Christ Jesus through 

the Gospel.” (Ephesians 3:6) 

Today we celebrate that Christ came to all of us, not just 

the Hebrews.  He has given each of us unique gifts.  We 

all have different yet equally valuable roles to play in the 

Body of Christ.  Pray daily and ask God how He wants 

you to use your gifts so that we may all “be one”. 

 

 

Evangelization:  Young People 

That young people, especially in Latin 

America, follow the example of Mary and 

respond to the call of the Lord to 

communicate the joy of the Gospel to the 

world. 

Please notify an usher if the Mass you are 
attending is in memory of a family member or 
a friend, and you would like to bring the Gifts 

to the Altar in the Offertory Procession. 
 



 

 

World Youth Day Panama 2019 

The Diocese of Metuchen’s Office of Youth 

Ministry invites all in 8th through 12th grade to 

attend WORLD YOUTH DAY IN METUCHEN 

You’re invited to spend the day with youth from our 

diocese, celebrating locally, as youth across the world 

observe World Youth Day In Panama.  Bishop James F. 

Checchio will preside at a Mass, where he will recognize 

the recipients of the St. Timothy and St. Teresa Service 

Awards.  Join us for this fun-filled day of food, music, 

prayer and reflection.  January 26, 2019 3:00 p.m-9:00 

p.m. St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish, 105 Summer Rd., 

Three Bridges, NJ Cost $20 questions youth 

ministry@diometuchen.org. 

 
LUCKY CALENDAR 2019  

Buy two get one free for $50.00. Every month 

$500.00 will be given out with an additional 

$1,000.00 twice a year.  If you win, your ticket 

will automatically go back in the drum for the 

next drawing. These calendars make wonderful 

gifts for any occasion.  If you are interested we 

will be distributing the two extra calendars after 

masses and at the parish office during regular 

hours.  Please support our parish with this 

fundraiser.  Make sure you drop off your 

entries before the drawing date! The first 

drawing is this Tuesday, January 8, 2019.   
REMEMBER, YOU HAVE TO BE IN IT TO WIN IT!     

 
IF ANYONE CAN HELP? 

Our Parish is in need of 25’ of scaffolding to allow 

the workers to hang our chandeliers in the 

sanctuary.  If you or someone you know would be 

able to assist with this, kindly notify Fr. Damian or 

call the parish office. 

 
The Memorial Society this Monday, January 

7, 2019 at 7:30 a.m. Mass.  To enroll a loved 

one in the Memorial Society, please call the 

parish office. 

 
LENTEN JOURNEY TO THE HOLY LAND 

ISRAEL & JORDAN 
11 Days March 30-April 9, 2019. 

Relive the mysteries of the Holy Rosary. 
Follow the Footsteps of Moses, Jesus & Mary. 

Daily Renewal of Marriage Vows in CANA. 
$3470.  Total includes taxes, fuel charges, 

RT Airfare from JFK, Daily Breakfasts & Dinner. 
Top Hotel Accommodations, Guided Tours, 

Tips & more!  Contact Julie Hobson, 732-439-2835. 
Email: yetjcb@icloud.com 

 

 

Corpus Christi 75th Anniversary 
Corpus Christi will be celebrating our 75th 

Anniversary in 2019, concluding with a Gala Dinner 

in September.  In order to keep the cost of the 

dinner tickets down, we will be offering ad space in 

our Memorial Booklet.  If you, or someone you 

know, owns a business or would like to place a 

personal ad – please see the ad form in today’s 

bulletin for information and pricing.  Your support 

and generosity will be greatly appreciated. 

 
The St. Vincent DePaul Society would like to 

thank all who took a gift tag off of the giving 

trees to help the needy.  Your generosity was 

greatly appreciated. 

 
Stress in Your Marriage? 
Do you feel lost, alone or bored in your marriage? 

Are you frustrated, hurt or angry with your spouse? 

Are you constantly fighting?  

Or, do you simply shut down? 

Have you thought about separation or divorce? 

Does talking about it only make it worse? 

RETROUVAILLE is a Lifeline to Help Couples Heal and Renew 

their Marriages sponsored by the Office of Family Life, 

Secretariat of Pastoral and family Life, Diocese of Metuchen, 

NJ.  RETROUVAILLE consists of a weekend experience for 

married couples (no group discussions) with six follow-up 

sessions.  The upcoming weekend is February 8-10, 2019.  All 

inquiries are confidential.  For further facts, kindly contact the 

Family Life Office 732-243-4573, Rich 732-236-0671 or 

Annette Colasuonno 732-672-0748. 

 
A Prayer for the New Year 

 

O God of new beginnings 

and wonderful surprises, 

thank You for the gift of a new year. 

May it be a time of grace for me, 

a time to grow in faith and love, 

a time to renew my commitment 

to following Your Son, Jesus. 

May it be a year of blessing for me, 

a time to cherish my family 

and friends, 

a time to renew my efforts at work, 

a time to embrace my faith 

more fully. 

Walk with me, please, in every day 

and every hour of this new year, 

that the light of Christ might 

shine through me, in spite of 

my weaknesses and failings. 

Above all, may I remember this year  

that I am a pilgrim on the 

sacred path to You. 

Amen. 

 

mailto:yetjcb@icloud.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


